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To all Council members at Seatac City Hall,

I am against rezoning of parcel  # 342304-9008 .  I will only agree to rezone all of Bow Lake
Residential Community to Mobile Home zoning status only.  I feel that there is not a flow of
communication regarding the objective of the owner who purchased this property in April of
this year. ( The Carlyle Group)  I hear the City Council has had contact with the owners and
knows the plan they have for the property.  If this is not in the interest of the current mobile
home owners it should not be considered.  We need every available affordable housing option
available in Seatac.  This Mobile home park has been in existence over 30 years and also has
historical presence since it was a spot for families to come and stay to be able to enjoy the
Worlds Fair.  This is a 55 and up community many on fixed incomes, many that have lived in
the park for many years and it is their home.  So please do not rezone, unless it is to Mobile
Home zoning.   This will affect me as a low income, single, Senior.   I do not have many options
left and many waiting list for affordable housing are very long and its not a solution that would
be helpful to 479 households in Bow Lake Residential Community.  

Please protect our homes say NO to rezoning  : Rezone to Mobile Home Zoning status only. 

Jeannie Marie
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